
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan 

 POSTED: September 4, 2020 

The Oak Park Unified School District Board of Education will hold a public 

hearing on the Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan pursuant to California 

Education Code, Section 43509, which will take place at a special board 

meeting to be held on September 8th. The draft Learning Continuity and 

Attendance Plan is posted on the District website and can be accessed here: 

www.opusd.org/DraftLCAP  

Date of Public Hearing: September 8, 2020 

Time: 6:00 pm 

Pursuant to Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-29-20 in regard to the 

COVID-19 Pandemic, special procedures will be followed for this special 

board meeting. The meeting will be conducted via teleconference/video 

conference. The agenda for this meeting will include information regarding 

how to participate in and observe this public hearing. The agenda will be 

posted on the District Website on this page www.opusd.org/Page/9952 and in 

paper format at all school sites 72 hours before the public hearing. 

http://www.opusd.org/DraftLCAP
https://www.oakparkusd.org/Page/9952

